Rally for Freedom

National Public Radio reported on the Rally for Religious Freedom that took place in many cities across countries. They reported that thousands of people spent their lunch hours protesting the HHS ruling mandating contraceptive health insurance coverage. But, they point out the protestor's discontent runs deeper. Protestors quoted in the report complained not just about mandated birth control but the stripping of our religious freedoms by the federal government. At the end of the report NPR claims people upset about the mandate are just a vocal minority and not representative of the views of most Americans - including Catholics. It is the opinion of pollster Robert Jones that white evangelicals is the group most worried about the erosion of religious freedom and, this being an election year, they are using this issue to join forces with conservative Catholics. 
